

State of Connecticut House of Representatives

STATE CAPITOL HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06106-1591

CONNECTICUT SECRETARY OF THE STATE CAPITOL OFFICE

2015 JAN -6 A 3:45

DEPUTY MAJORITY LEADER

MEMBER

EDUCATION COMMITTEE
JUDICIARY COMMITTEE
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE
LEGISLATIVE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

REPRESENTATIVE AUDEN GROGINS ONE HUNDRED TWENTY-NINTH ASSEMBLY DISTRICT

LEGISLATIVE OFFICE BUILDING ROOM 4029

HARTFORD, CT 06106-1591 HOME: 203-366-3245

CAPITOL: 800-842-8267 E-MAIL: Auden.Grogins@cga.ct.gov

January 6, 2015

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Honorable Denise Merrill Secretary of State State Capitol, Room 104 210 Capitol Avenue Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Madam Secretary:

Pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes Section 9-215, please allow this letter to serve as a formal notification of my intention to resign as member-elect of the Connecticut House of Representatives for the 129th Assembly District effective at the close of business on January 6, 2015. As a result, I will also not be taking my seat as a member of the 2015-2016 legislature when it convenes on January 7, 2015.

It has been my great honor to serve as a member of the Connecticut House of Representatives.

Sincerely.

Representative Auden C. Grogins

129th District

cc: Brendan J. Sharkey, Speaker of the House